
 
 
 
 
 

March 26, 2025 
 
Re: 6.5% Domestic Price Increase –Effective April 21, 2025  
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
We were notified by our domestic paper vendors that our raw material costs will increase 
in April.  We therefore must implement a 6.5% increase on all domestically produced 
products. 
 
This increase will take effect on April 21, 2025 and will apply to all generic, custom, 
Floorstock, and Built-to-Order (BTO) items, regardless of the location or order type. 
 
We are in the process of updating price lists and will provide updated pricing as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Larry Stewart at 
lstewart@wpackaging.net or reach out to your sales representative. We appreciate your 
business and continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Stewart 
President 
W Packaging, LLC 
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